Town of Roann

Board Minutes

The 1997 budget was signed on August 26, 1996 at 7 p.m., inthe Library basement, by Pres. Roed Birk.

Larry Rensberger, Steve Johnson and Julia Rensberger. There were no residents present at this meeting. The next
regular board meeting will be Sept 9, 1994 in the Library bassment.

August 27, 1996

Prepared for Roann Town Board

Submitted by Julia Rensberger

Clerk-Treasurer
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